CASE FILE #PL202000014

From: lohnson, Nick M

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 10:13 AM
To: 'lason D Gottfried'

Subject: Development Application - County Review
Hi Jason,

We have received a development application for 611 West 98" Street to demo the existing Baker Square
restaurant (now vacant) and construct a one-story freestanding bank — just over 4,000 square feet. |
thought | would share the plans with you since the property is located on CSAH 1 — W Old Shakopee

Rd. Here is a link where you can access the plans:

The application is scheduled to go to Planning Commission on February 20" and projected to go to
Council on March 3™. If you have any review comments or questions, feel free to reach out. If you want
to provide any review comments for the record, please submit them by February 6.

Thanks Jason. Take care,

Nick M. Johnson | Planner

Planning Division | City of Bloomington

1800 West Old Shakopee Road | Bloomington, MN 55431
Direct: (952) 563-8925 | nmjohnson@bloomingtonmn.gov




